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Total Cost of Care Results Delayed for 2017-18 Medical Group Report Card  
 
The Integrated Healthcare Association (IHA) collects information for the total cost of care star 
ratings. While doing routine quality checks of results for medical groups, IHA identified an 
inconsistency in medical group total cost of care comparisons. As a result, IHA has delayed 
release of the information needed by the Office of the Patient Advocate (OPA) to generate total 
cost of care star ratings for the 2017-18 Medical Group Report Card. The report card, which 
includes clinical quality and patient experience results, is available on the OPA website. IHA is 
working to resolve the issue and hopes to provide OPA with the total cost of care information in 
early 2018 for the report card star ratings. Please email p4p@iha.org with any questions. 
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